
United Nations S/2001/1184

 

Security Council Distr.: General
12 December 2001
English
Original: French

01-69268 (E)    121201    121201
*0169268*

Letter dated 6 December 2001 from the Secretary-General
addressed to the President of the Security Council

I have the honour to refer to the United Nations Peacekeeping Force in Cyprus.

The tour of duty of Major General Victory Rana (Nepal) as Force Commander
since 16 December 1999 will end on 15 December 2001. Following the usual
consultations, it is my intention to appoint Major General Jin Ha Hwang (Republic
of Korea) as Force Commander.

I should be grateful if the present letter could be brought to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan


